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STATEMENT BY TONY D’ALOISIO 
 
It has been a privilege to lead Australian Stock Exchange Limited (ASX) over the 
past twenty months during a period of significant change and progress for the 
organisation.  It has been an exciting and fulfilling role and I have enjoyed working 
with the ASX Board. 
 
During this period, we have tackled a number of major issues and in doing so have 
set up the opportunity for the merger with SFE Corporation Limited (SFE). 
 
The key achievements we have made include: 
 

 Establishing a performance culture including linking executive and operational 
performance to rewards 

 Bringing costs under control, including renegotiating a number of onerous 
leases 

 Divesting underperforming and non-core assets 
 Ushering in a new pricing system which better positions ASX’s business to 

capture new market flows from international direct market trading 
 
Full credit goes to the executive management team and all staff who have worked 
with me in managing these significant changes with skill and professionalism. 
 
It is personally pleasing to have played a part along with our project team in getting 
the ASX/SFE merger proposal to this point.  
 
I remain of the firm belief that the ASX/SFE merger is the right option for both 
organisations and their shareholders. 
 
Both the ASX and SFE Boards unanimously endorsed the merger proposal and my 
appointment in March 2006 to lead the merged organisation moving forward. 
 
I am personally disappointed that I will not now be leading the merged entity and 
congratulate and sincerely wish Robert Elstone the best in his new role. 
 
I will continue to lead ASX until the outcome of the merger process is known. I have 
told my Board and my executive team that it will be business as usual until the 
merger is finalised, and I will then move on to the next challenge. 
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